

Continued Prayer Requests

Larry Carlson, Connie Cline, Lana Seeman, Arla Harringer, Rodney and Kay Bohlmeyer, Jantina Nelson Stastny, Harley Kessler, Ana Rivas, Pat Wilkinson, Bill Campion, Angie Stromitis, Nathanuel Workman, Rusty Salts, Roy McElfresh, Gail and Gloria Portenier, Doris Buchanan, Jan Meyer, Charlotte Moyer, Robin Orwen

Ongoing cancer concerns: Fran Edwards, Dan Singleton, Tim Brown, Jasmine Daniels, Randy Hand, Sandy Harms, Nick Herringer, Judy Knispel, Karen Larsen, Judy Leners, Ron Lytle, Kent Mann, Kurt Mann, Denise Payne, Justin Scheele, Michelle Stevens, Carolyn Van Boening

Shut-ins: Roma Baker, June Ellen James, Marlene Ossowski, Jan Zimmerman

Military Personnel: Ross Barr, Meshach Casey, Jalan Fields, Michael Fortney, Andrew Garey, Matthew Harre, Tyler Johnson, Bryce Kotinek, Taigon Kotinek, Chris Pavlish, Gage Rogman, Izak Spann, Johnathon Spier, Chuck Stierwalt, Jenny (Barr) Wickham

Returning to Regular Schedule

Our regular mid-week schedule will resume **THIS WEDNESDAY at 7:00 p.m**. Check out our Small Group guide in your bulletin insert.

Prayers for Comfort

We extend our deepest sympathy and prayers for comfort to the family and friends of Dallas Keck who passed away December 29th in Arizona. Dallas and his family were active members of Wymore Church of Christ before they moved to Arizona. His funeral will be Monday, January 8th at Laughlin-Hoevet Funeral Home at 10:30 a.m., with Jon Palmquist officiating. The burial will be in the Blue Springs Cemetery.

Fellowship Dinner and Un-Decorating

We are having a **fellowship dinner TODAY** that will be followed by **taking down the Christmas decorations in our auditorium** as well as those outside our building. We will also be putting away the outdoor sets from our Living Nativity. Thank you in advance for your help.

Camp Nebowa Building Project

Camp Nebowa is entering Phase 4 of their building project. This is for the actual seating portion of the new dining hall. As of the last week of December, \$139,268.00 of the required \$350,000.00 has been given to this project. Not only will this replace the current dining hall, but it will also enable Camp Nebowa to operate year-round. Because of the generosity of people like you, this building project will be completed with no debt. Your gift can be mailed directly to Camp Nebowa at PO Box 222, Onawa, lowa 51040.



Sunday, January 7, 2024 8:00 a.m. and 10:45 a.m.

Welcome to worship this morning! If you are unable to meet in person, please join us on Facebook Live at 10:45 a.m. where you will be able to worship along with our worship team and hear a message from Clayton.

Today's Songs of Praise in 10:45 Worship

Less Like Me Come what May Endless Praise Promises Raise a Hallelujah/Surrounded

Let all that I am praise the Lord; with my whole heart, I will praise His holy name. Psalm 103:1

Annual Reports...

It is hard to believe that we are at the beginning of a new year. If you are a team leader, small group leader or class secretary, please submit your report as soon as possible for the 2024 Yearbook. Your report can be emailed to wymorechurch@yahoo.com, or if you do not have access to email, you can bring it to the church office. Place your report in the folder located on Dee's desk marked "Annual Reports."



Communion Meditation/ Offering Prayer:

Josh Lundstedt

Hospitality Hosts:

Dee Ann Frerichs, Samantha Leach & Delores Marmon

Sunday School Nursery:

Amanda McColery

10:45 Worship Nursery:

Aaron Loos and Waylon Loos Junior Worship:

Fracia Workman and Mabel Loos

SUNDAY STATS

Sunday Worship (12-31) 125 Sunday Small Groups (12-31) 77 No Midweek Groups Last Week

Offering (Week of 12-31) \$2,127.85*

*Includes Online Giving of \$268.85

Weekly Offering Goal \$2,549.16

Scan the QR code below to access our Online Giving Portal.

